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Rationalization 
 

• Jay reported that his presentation re. Rationalization at March Executive meeting was well  received, 
with Deanery officials beginning to look ahead to their role in the process. 

• Eighty-two congregations were identified as participants in the assessment process. Jay working to 
complete congregational reports by end of April. 

• Executive will return to the rationalization process at June meeting. 
 
Communications 
 

• Rev. Kelly Baetz reported  that 5 participant training sessions for Webinars have taken place. 
Potential webinar presenters are needed in order to move forward. Bishop considering offering a 3 
part webinar and Ven. Anne Germond is willing to present a webinar outlining the green assessment 
undertaken at the Church of the Ascension in Sudbury. 

 
Social Justice 
 

• Beth Hewson, Chair, will report at our next meeting. 
 
Child and Youth Ministry 
 

• Craig will investigate status of guidelines for child ministry and youth ministry. 
 
Strategic Plan 
 

• At our next meeting, we will consider a plan to develop a “report card “ for each of the 32 strategies 
listed in the Strategic Plan.  We will review the report card developed  and presented to Executive in 
2012. 

• We will also need to evaluate the effectiveness of the strategies in terms of their success in 
achieving the 7 strategic objectives outlined in the Strategic Plan. 

 
Next Meeting 
 

• Next meeting scheduled May 29 and 30. 
 


